Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527
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From: Kay McKnight <kaymck@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 3:37:41 PM
To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527

I live in Washington Park neighborhood and | oppose the requested change of zoning in this case.

| am familiar with the Flour Box Tea Room and have gone there, but their previous locations were in established business
zones. My opposition has nothing to do with the particular business, but with the fact that they want to move into an
established residential area. We already have a business district in Washington Park and this property is not within that
district.

Please do not approve this zoning request. It is inappropriate for the location.

Thank you,

Kay McKnight
301 Cascade Ave.



